
LTCCP 2006-16 SUBMISSION 
Submissions close on 5 May 2006 

I do NOT wish to present my submission at the hearing, and ask that this submission be 
considered. 

I am completing this submission: 
For yourself 

Number of people you represent: 
 

My submission refers to: 
Full Version of the LTCCP 

Page Number: 
 

I also want to respond to:   
 

Name: Mrs Catherine Henry  

Organisation:  

Daytime Phone: 03 357 9479  

Evening Phone:  

Email: stewartandkatehenry@yahoo.co.uk  

Address: 150 Memorial Ave 
Burnside 
ChCh  

Your Submission: Do you have any comments on the major projects in our 
Draft Community Plan? 

 CYCLE LANES - you should provide more of these to encourage people not 
to use cars. Healthier for individuals and the community generally. 
 
BUSES - these are marvellous already but the service could still be improved 
and further "sold" to the public. 
 
LIBRARIES - Christchurch's libraries are wonderful and the marvellous 
standard of the service should not be allowed to be chiselled away by cuts in 
funding. 

 Do you have any comments on groups of activities (The 
activities and services the Council provides?) 

 Do you have any other comments or suggestions you want 
to make? 

 Three months ago we moved from Devon, England to ChCh to escape the 
awful over population, dirt, noise and congestion of everyday life there. We 
were bowled over and hugely impressed by ChCh's fabulous library service, 
bus service, cycling provision, wonderful huge parks everywhere and by the 
friendliness and helpfulness of the City Council. ChCh is a lovely city. It is still 
a Garden City and you should keep it as such. PS The children love it here 
too. 

 


